
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ATTENTION WENDOVER RESIDENTS, VISITORS & BUSINESSES 
 
 
On July 24th and 25th the east portion of Florence 
Way in front of the new Grease Monkey Auto Care 
project will be CLOSED to thru traffic to allow the 
contractor to complete the necessary utility services.    
 
Access to the swimming pool and Recreation District 
building can be obtained from Camper Drive or from 
the west end of Florence Way.  Access to the 
Welcome Center and Scobie Park will remain from 
Wendover Boulevard.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
Also, on July 31st and August 
1st there will be a portion of 
Wendover Boulevard, in front of 
the Lee's Liquor project, 
CLOSED & DETOURED into 
the adjacent vacant property on 
the north side of Wendover 

Boulevard to allow the contractor to complete the necessary utility 
services.  Both east and west bound lanes will be affected.  The detour will 
consist of lane changes and speed reductions.  Access will remain open to the 
Desert Discount Liquor store. 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 


